ESHID-602354

Remediated Nitrate Salts-Bearing Waste Container Isolation Plan - Missed

Subject: ;
Inspection

From: Haagenstad, Mark P

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 5:10 PM

To: Kieling, John, NMENV <john.kieling@state.nm.us>; Dhawan, Neelam, NMENV <neelam.dhawan@state.nm.us>;
Briley, Siona, NMENV <Siona.Briley@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bretzke, John Clifford <jbretzke@lanl.gov>; Grieggs, Tony <grieggst@Ianl.gov>; Vigil-Holterman, Luciana R
<luciana@lanl.gov>; Diaz, Tammy <tdiaz@Ianl.gov>; Armijo, Karen <Karen.Armijo@nnsa.doe.gov>; Rhodes, David
<David.Rhodes@em.doe.gov>; Duran, Arturo Q. <Arturo.Duran@em.doe.gov>

Subject: Remediated Nitrate Salts-Bearing Waste Container Isolation Plan - Missed Inspection

Dear Mr. Kieling:

Per a conversation earlier today (5/2/2017) with Neelam Dhawan or your staff, The Department of Energy (DOE) and
Los Alamos National Security, LLC (collectively the Permittees) are providing notification of the following missed
inspections that is required by the LANL Nitrate Salt-Bearing Waste Container Isolation Plan, Revision 8 (Isolation
Plan):

On Saturday April 29, 2017, inspections of the remediated nitrate salt-bearing waste containers (RNS) were not
performed. Due to inclement weather conditions, daily temperature monitoring and visual inspections were not
conducted. In addition, headspace gas sampling and analysis was not performed on containers 68685 and 69490.

All required inspections resumed on Sunday April 30, 2017. Required inspection measurements were all within
normal parameters. The Permittees will provide a summary of this information in the May 2017 Monthly Technical
Summary Report.

Please contact me if additional information would be helpful.

Mark Haagenstad
EPC-CP

Office: (505) 665-2014
Mobile: (505) 699-1733





